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On Saturday 1st July the 2017 Monster Energy 
Speedway World Cup kicks off at Kings Lynn’s Norfolk 
Arena. The week long event will see qualifying rounds 
being held at Kings Lynn and Vastervik, Sweden, before 
reaching it’s climax at the World Cup Final in Leszno, 
Poland on Saturday 8th July. Event One at Kings Lynn 
will be screened live on BT Sport with coverage starting 
at 6:30pm.

The fiercly fought competition brings together the 
top nine Speedway nations in the World, each nation 
consisting of four man teams who race for the 
prestigeous honour of being crowned number one in 
the World.

Event One will see Team Great Britain competing 
against the USA, Australia and the Czech Republic, 
with only three nations progressing through to the 
latter stages of the competition.

Revolution Speedway are delighted to announce that 
they have signed USA International Gino Manzares for 
the duration of the Speedway World Cup competition. 

The 23 year old will lead out the young USA Dream 
Team at Kings Lynn on Saturday evening.

Gino arrived in the UK on Friday 23rd June to meet 
with Revolution Speedway and check out his brand new 
equipment! “We have worked hard to build Gino three 
brand new bikes for the competition, it is important that 
he gets the best experience possible while he is here and 
can be extremely competitive. Everything is taken care of 
for him from equipment, to mechanics, we look after all of 
the race bikes, his suit and riding equipment so all he will 
have to do is arrive at the track and race. We have been 
working consistently with our engine tuners and also our 
other riders to develop the new 2017 JAWA offset engines 
and we are extremely happy with the results that we have 
had so far.”

Gino took to the track with the Race Team for the first time 
on Sunday for a challenge match at Mildenhall and only 
dropped a single point from his five races, this was a hugely 
impressive points haul given that it was an unfamiliar track 
and the very first outing on all new equipment to him! 

On Monday the Race Team were out again as they travelled 
to Kent for another challenge match where Gino put in 
another solid performance dropping just two points. Gino 
commented “I cant thank Revolution Speedway enough! It 
is the most set up I’ve ever been and I’m very thankful for 
this development opportunity!”

“We have been hugely pleased with the results so far 
but we know how difficult the World Cup is going to be, 
the USA have an extremely young team and it will be a 
fantastic experience for them to go up against some of 
the best riders in the World on Saturday and you could see 
them unsettle a few of the more experienced riders!” Rob 
Painter, Race Team Director.
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